
 
 
EMPLOYEE RELATIONS 
6-1-22 
 
Members present:  Darin Sprague, Jerald Ignash and Kenneth Rathje 
Also Present: Jamie Learman 
 
Meeting called to order at 9:00 a.m. 
 
The committee met to discuss the agreements of Terry Kelly & Amy Haag.  The committee 
recommended to Council to change these contracts to 3-year contracts going forward.  This will 
match the expiration of the other contracts in the City.  They were all in favor of recommending 
to the Council to increase Kelly’s contract 2% July 1, 2022, 2% January 1, 2023 and 2% January 
1, 2024 and Haag’s contract 5% July 1, 2022, 2% January 1, 2023 and 2% January 1, 2024.  The 
contracts would both have a new expiration date of December 31, 2024. 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:25 a.m. 
 
 
 
Jamie Learman, Office Admin/Clerk                                         Darin Sprague, Chairperson 


